
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACCOMPANIST JOB OPPORTUNITY 
The Goulbourn Jubilee Singers Seek a Piano Accompanist 

The Goulbourn Jubilee Singers, a dynamic community choir family based in the 
west end of Ottawa, is seeking a highly-skilled piano accompanist to join their 
artistic team, beginning in January 2021. The GJS has three vibrant ensembles: 
children, teen, and adult choirs. They rehearse Wednesdays from 5:45 to 9:30 at 
Kanata United Church, Ottawa. They perform 4-5 full concerts per season, usually 
in Kanata. They also perform in the community for less formal events, 5-6 times a 
season. Their repertoire includes virtually every style of choral music, with a 
strong emphasis on Canadian repertoire, including new commissions.  

The position requires a highly-skilled pianist, with accompanying experience in a 
variety of genres. This is a paid position, by contract, usually September through 
May. For the fall of 2020, GJS will not be rehearsing nor performing. A small 
retainer will be offered nevertheless. Fees are similar to RCCO guidelines. 

Auditions will be held in June 2020. Please contact Suzanne Denney at 
secretarygjs@gmail.com for further information and to arrange an appointment. 
Visit www.gjsingers.com for more information about our great family of choirs! 
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